
Hill Reference Library Sept. 20, 1913 

Carbon of a letter by J.J.Toomey to Darius 
Miller, Pres., C.B. & &. railroad. 

"The contract for the erection of the Reference 
Library Building has been let, by Mr. Hill, to 
Butler Brothers, St. Paul....The work has been 
started on the project and a force of men are 
now excavating for the foundation of the build- 
ing. " 
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